
The Committee for Humane Geese Control is pleased to report our Canada Goose addling results for 
Spring 2024. 
  
We found 14  goose nests on Greenwood Lake and addled  90 eggs.  
  
Nest 1 Fncf            7 eggs                        Addled on 4/13 
Nest 2 Gwlm          8 eggs                        Addled on 4/15 
Nest 3 RI                8 eggs                        Addled on 4/15 
Nest 4 JSBR          6 eggs                        Addled on 4/15 
  
Nest 5 NABL          7 eggs                        Addled on 4/6 
Nest 6 NALBL        8 eggs                        Addled on 4/25 
Nest 7 MP              5 eggs                        Addled on 3/25, 4/6 
Nest 8 BBC            6 eggs                        Addled on 4/15 
Nest 9 GWP           7 eggs                        Addled on 4/18, 5/7 
Nest 10 Edge         7 eggs                        Addled on 4/15 
Nest 11MinFT        5 eggs                        Addled on 4/6, 4/27 
Nest 12 Rnbw        6 eggs                        Addled on 4/15, 4/27 
Nest 13 Lakes       4 eggs                        Addled on 4/15, 4/27 
Nest 14 Earm         6 eggs                       Addled on 4/25 
  
Canada geese come back to the body of water they were born on  to nest every year. We have addled 
over 300 eggs over the last 5 years.  If you do the math you will see that we have stopped thousands of 
geese from being born here over the next 10 years and staying here 5 months until the goslings can fly. 
  
Geese are pondhoppers and the numbers will fluctuate daily.  We can further reduce the numbers by 
blocking access to food and they will move on. Since we live under the Atlantic Flyway there are always 
going to be geese stopping here and there are always going to be new geese willing to move in if there 
are no resident locals to resist. Our goal is to reduce the number of resident geese over time and teach 
molting/pondhopping geese that they cannot find food here. 
  
We are also offering free services to residents and businesses educating them on what to do to keep 
them off their property. If they can't find food on our lake, they will move on.  Please refer all future 
inquiries to us and we will work with them directly. 
  
If you have any questions, please let us know. 
  
Regards, 
  
Joyce and MIchelle 
 


